
Sincerely,

Kenneth Park
President, Citrus Belt Speech Region

c/o Pomona Catholic High School
533 W Holt Ave

Pomona, CA 91768

kenneth32park@gmail.com

July 28, 2025

Dear Principal,

Congratulations on your decision to support your Speech and Debate Team’s 
participation in the Citrus Belt Speech Region.

Our league serves all San Bernardino and Riverside County high schools and Los Angeles 
County high schools east of Kellogg Hill. Our competition offerings include the 
qualification tournaments for California High School Speech Association’s State 
Championships.

As one of the requisites for league participation, a director or coach of record must be 
appointed by the school’s administration to oversee the activity of the team with regard 
to the Citrus Belt Speech Region (CBSR). Though there may be other valuable volunteers 
assisting your team, the designation of a director is important to the smooth functioning 
of your school’s team within the CBSR.

Please take a moment to review the following page and complete the short form at the 
bottom. This form needs to be received by the CBSR President prior to your team’s 
participation in league tournaments. The form can be returned by mail or in person to the 
league President. Thank you for your time and support of Speech and Debate at your 
school! Please feel free to contact me this school year and come support your students at 
a speech tournament!
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